
Original Message----- 

From: Professor Simon Baron-Cohen [mailto:sb205@cam.ac.uk] 

Sent: 03 January 2014 16:39 

To: Daniela Ostatnikova 

Subject: Re: Greeting from Bratislava Slovakia 

Importance: High 

  

hi daniela, 

 

please read out the following from me: 

 

"I am delighted to hear that Comenius University has provided support 

to create a new Academic Research Centre for Autism in the Faculty of 

Medicine. The Director of the new centre, Professor Daniela 

Ostatnikova, and I have had a very successful collaboration via 

students from Comenius coming to the Autism Research Centre in 

Cambridge, and together we have advanced the understanding of the 

genetic and endocrine aspects of autism. I wish the new Centre success 

and hope collaborations between our two Universities will continue and 

expand, for mutual benefit and of course for the benefit of families 

with a relative with autism. I look forward to visiting the new 

Centre, and I extend my thanks to the Council of Comenius University 

for investing in this vitally important area of medical research." 

 

happy new year! 

 

simon 

 

Prof. Simon Baron-Cohen  

– riaditeľ Autism Research Centre 

Cambridge University, UK 


